Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship Announcement



Salzburg, September 2011

Salzburg College and the Salzburg College Alumni Club are pleased to announce a new scholarship opportunity for prospective Salzburg College students.

The **Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship Fund** has been established by former Salzburg College students to support future generations of students in making their dream of study abroad at Salzburg College come true. The Fund commemorates the founder and former Director of Salzburg College, Dr. Ina Stegen, and will be awarded for the first time for the spring semester 2012.

A scholarship of \$ 2000 will be available for every fall and every spring semester. Depending on the applicants, the scholarship may be awarded to only one or divided up between several prospective students.

All students that are a U.S. citizen or legal resident of the U.S. and are attending a U.S. college (including junior colleges) or university are eligible to apply. The scholarship is open to students of all majors for their first semester of study at Salzburg College.

Only students accepted at Salzburg College are eligible to receive the scholarship. Those students who would be unable to attend without some financial assistance will be given priority in the selection process. This need will need to be articulated together with the imminent interest in studying at Salzburg College in the application essay.

Application Procedure:

The application for the Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship is comprised of two parts: An essay and the application form. The topic of the essay and instructions are depicted on the bottom of the application form. The application form is available online (www.salzburgcollege.edu) under "How to apply" -> "Financial Aid". The application for the Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship must be sent in together with the hard copy of the regular Salzburg College application.

Applications must be received by Salzburg College no later than May 1st for the fall semester and October 1st for the spring semester:

Recipients will be notified in writing by the Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship Fund before July 15 for the fall semester and November 15th for the spring semester.

All correspondence should be directed to: Salzburg College Dr. Ina Stegen Scholarship Fund Ursulinenplatz 4 5020 Salzburg Austria

Email: office@salzburgcollege.edu Phone: +43 (0)662 842 501 SALZBURG COLLEGE * 1971 *